
 

MATH COURSE PLACEMENTS & OPTIONAL SUMMER RESOURCE 

 

The Parent Portal was open in June for parents/guardians to review their child’s mathematics 

course placement for the new school year. 

 

Placement decisions for next school year were informed by assessing your child’s readiness and 

performance levels in their current mathematics course. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding your child’s math course placement, please 

contact Mr. Sheikh, Mathematics Supervisor, at fsheikh@mahwah.k12.nj.us. 

 

During the summer months, students can continue using their MyPath in i-Ready until August 

21, 2025 by logging onto ClassLink at https://launchpad.classlink.com/mahwah and clicking on 

the i-Ready application.   

 

Please note, however, that students are not required to engage MyPath over the summer. Similar 

to providing suggestions for optional summer reading, MyPath is provided as a means to offer 

students the opportunity to strengthen fundamental math skills, deepen content knowledge, and 

maintain fluency in prerequisite skills.   

 

Our number one goal for students is to relax, have fun, and recharge before September!  
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